
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER  SEPTEMBER 15  2022 

Welcome back everyone. 
 We hope that you have had an amazing summer and have been enjoying the lovely weather 

since we have returned to school.  We would like to extend a special welcome to our new 

children in Nursery, Rabbits and Hedgehogs who have just started with us.  They have settled in 

quickly and we wish them every success as they begin their learning journey at Warren. In 

addition, we have a number of children who have joined us in other year groups and we wish 

them a very happy and successful time.  

We are in the process of creating a new website and will be sharing our class pages there in the 

near future.  We will update you when this is launched. 

We would like to wish you all a very happy school year and look forward to seeing lots of you at 

our Meet the Teacher sessions for Years 1-6. 

Vashti Green & Charlie Evans 

Heads of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr A Hook 
Intrim Headteacher 

Treats sent into school 
We are aware that lots of parents/carers like to send their child into school on their birthday with a 
treat (e.g. sweets, chocolate) for their classmates.  Please can you ensure that these treats do not 
contain nuts and that you are only providing store bought wrapped items which are labelled with their 
ingredients and allergens.   
 

10/10 9.30am  
19/10 .1.45pm 
6/11 5pm 
23/11 5pm 
30/11 9.30am 
5/12 1.45pm 
 

Our upcoming school tour dates for prospective reception parents for 2024/25 are now available to 
book via the school office, 01375 482288 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This year for harvest we will be collecting for Thurrock Foodbank once again.  

We will be accepting items from Monday 2nd October up until Monday 16th October when we will 

have our harvest assembly. Please give donations to your child to give to their class teacher or give 

them directly to the class teacher. 

Please help us to support this very worthy cause. 
Thurrock Foodbank have particularly asked for the following items: 

Please ensure all donated items are in date.  

Cooking Sauces, Tinned Meat, Sponge Puddings, Mashed Potato, 

 Longlife Milk, Tinned Fruit, Rice Pudding, Jellies, Tinned Soup  

and Tinned Custard. 

 
 

Curriculum Overviews 
 
Your child's curriculum overview can be found on the school website under the Year Group pages 

and will outline what they will be learning over the course of the term. If you have any questions 

about this or any relevant expertise or interest that you think might enrich the children's learning 

experience then please do contact your child's teacher.  Further information about the National 

Curriculum can be found at https://www.gov.uk/national-curriculum/key-stage-1-and-2  

 

Meet the Teacher Session 
 
We will be holding a Meet the Teacher session for year groups 1-6 at 8.55am. The session will run 
for approximately half an hour, and the class teachers will give you an outline of the curriculum and 
what to expect in the year ahead and you will have the opportunity to ask any general questions.  
 
The session will be held in the small hall and will be accessed by the door between 4E and the main 
office. 
 
As always, if you have any particular concerns or queries about your child, please do not hesitate to 
speak with your child's teacher at the end of the day when the class has left, or contact the office. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
YEAR 1 - Monday 25th September 
YEAR 2 - Thursday 28th September 
YEAR 3 - Wednesday 27th September 
YEAR 4 - Friday 29th September 
YEAR 5 - Monday 2nd October 
YEAR 6 - Tuesday 26th September  
 

https://www.gov.uk/national-curriculum/key-stage-1-and-2


 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WARREN 

PRIMARY 

Hi and welcome to all, whether you are new to the school or have been here a while.   
It was great to meet some of our reception parents and carers at the Tea and Tissues event 
on Monday, thank you for popping along. 
The PTFA are currently planning some events which we will be holding this term.  So watch 
out for details on parentmail and our facebook group. 
 
You can find us on the Playground by Year 1 classrooms, at our Blue Shed most Fridays 
selling Tuck shop goodies.  We can take donations here as well.  Please note Tuck shop will 
be on most Friday’s unless there is an event that we will be busy setting up for. 
 
We will be holding our next PTFA meeting in the evening on the 3rd October, details to 
follow. 
 
We also want to thank Amy for her time on the PTFA, however, she has decided to step 
down.  Both Sarah Yiasoumi and Kayleigh Barber plan on re-standing at the next AGM in 
November however should you want to step forward for the secretary roll or have any 
questions then please email us. 
 
 
VOLUNTEERS 
We do need more volunteers to come forward, so we are looking for year group reps.  Our 
aim is to have a rep for each year group who can help filter down messages, set up events 
with us and plan things with us.  There is a lot of work that goes on behind the scenes that 
you may not see when we are arranging our events.  If you are interested in becoming a year 
group rep or have any questions about this, please email us at ptfa.wps@osborne.coop with 
the group you want to be a rep for.   
 
 
FOLLOW US 
Have you scanned our QR code around school? 
Do you follow us on Instagram/Facebook? 
 
 
These are all ways we advertise what we do on top of this page in the Newsletter.  
Go to https://linktr.ee/warrenptfa this is the easiest way to see what we do, contact us or 
view our platforms/shops. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diaries: 
 
Monday 4th September 2023 INSET DAY 
Tuesday 5th September 2023  INSET DAY 
Wednesday 6th September 2023 First day of Term 
Friday 22nd September  Jeans for Genes Day 
Wednesday 11th October  FLU Vaccinations 
Friday 20th October 2023  Last Day of Term 
 
Monday 6th November 2023  First Day of Term 
Wednesday 20th December 2023 Last Day of Term 
 
Thursday 4th January 2024  INSET DAY 
Friday 5th January 2024  Trust Conference Day - Non pupil Day 
 
Monday 8th January 2024  First Day of Term 
Friday 16th February 2024  Last Day of Term 
 
Monday 26th February 2024  First Day of Term 
Thursday 28th March 2024  Last Day of Term 
 
Monday 15th April 2024  First Day of Term 
Monday 6th May 2024   Bank Holiday 
Friday 24th May 2024   Last Day of Term 
 
Monday 3rd June 2024  First Day of Term 
Friday 19th July 2024   Last Day of Term 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


